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Impact Statement 
ProjectTitle:  Developing and Implementing Strategic Vision and Plan for International Education at the University of Arkansas
Issue:  Three years ago, five units related to international education (International recruitment and admissions, International Student Sponsored Programs, Office of International Students and Scholars, Office of Study Abroad, and the Intensive Language Center) were brought into the Graduate School to form a new campus academic unit, The Graduate School and International Education.  Previously, these units had reported to separate academic and administrative units scattered across the campus.  Since the consolidation, there has not been an academic officer responsible for unifying the mission and programs of these units.  A new position, the Associate Dean for International Education and Programs, was created in June 2015.  The purpose of the position was to create a unifying vision and mission of the international education units, to increase the visibility of international education and programs within the institution and to achieve institutional goals for recruiting and admitting international students and scholars, for increasing study abroad for all students, and for increasing the national and international reputation of the institution. 
What has been done:
· A new position of Associate Dean for International Education and Programs was created. 

· A new international education directors team was developed

· A strategic planning and renewal process was initiated
· A strategy to promote international education both internally and externally was initiated

· Connections to key constituencies on campus are being developed

· An advancement/development plan to support international education is being developed
Impacts/New Partnerships:
· New partnerships between academic colleges and the International Education programs are being developed
· New partnerships between advancement/development and International Education programs are being developed

· New partnerships between the Alumni Association and International Educaton are being developed

Outcome of Project (societal impact/ measure of increased quality of life)
· As the projects has just been recently initiated, no outcomes to report at this time. 
How has your project been aided by your FSLI experience?

· Many of the skills in planning and communication developed through FSLI have aided in the program development. 
Contact information:
Curt R. Rom, University Professor, Associate Dean for International Education, Graduate School and International Education Office Phone:  479-575-7434
cell:  479-530-9328
The Graduate School and International Education
Telephone: 479-575-4401   Dean's Office: 479-575-7762
http://international.uark.edu/
